

HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES BOARD

Board Members

Fred Eisenberger, Chair Fred Bennink, Vice Chair Mel Athulathmudali Chad Collins Robert Elms Tom Jackson Patricia Mandy

Kirsten Stevenson, Administrator

February 12, 2021

DELIVERED BY EMAIL

Alicia Davenport Legislative Coordinator, Office of the City Clerk City of Hamilton

SUBJECT: Follow-Up Correspondence from the Hamilton Police Services Board with

respect to Correspondence from the City of Hamilton dated September 19, 2019 with respect to the Feasibility of Launching Project 529 (to reduce bike

Phone: 905-546-2727

theft) in the City of Hamilton

At its public meeting on Friday, February 26, 2021, the Hamilton Police Services Board passed the following motion:

Moved by: Member Jackson

Seconded by: Member Athulathmudali

That the Acting Chief and Deputy Chief inform the City of Hamilton Public Works Committee about programs the Hamilton Police Service has developed that help facilitate the registration and identification of bicycles in our community.

CARRIED.

Fax: 905-546-4720

Should you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thanks & regards,

Kirsten Stevenson

Administrator, Hamilton Police Services Board